
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 May 11, 2011 

 

 

 

Joseph Bova 

4468 N 26th St 

Milwaukee WI 53209 

 

Dear Mr. Bova: 

 

On May 9, 2011, you petitioned for Interim Historic Designation nomination of the property at 

4316 – 4322 N. 25
th
 St.  The Historic Preservation Commission will determine whether the 

structure should be designated, on an interim basis not to exceed 180 days, as either an historic 

structure or as a nonsignificant structure not qualifying as an historic structure. 

 

In accordance with the provisions of Section 320-21-13 of the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, the 

Commission will hold a public hearing to consider this nomination on Monday, May 23rd, 2011 in 

Room 301-B of City Hall, 200 E. Wells Street at 3:00 PM. 

 

A study report on the proposed designation will be available for your review at 

milwaukee.legistar.com/legislation under the file number 110119 if you wish to review it prior to 

the public hearing.  If you have any questions, please contact Carlen Hatala at 286-5722 or Joanna 

Polanco at 286-2366. 

 

  Sincerely, 

 

 

 

  RONALD D. LEONHARDT 

  City Clerk 

 

 


